
NOTICE:  Weston County Solid Waste District Proposed Exchange 

Notice for Public Hearing

This announcement is intended to notify the
solicit public comment regarding the proposed Exchange of Real 
County, Wyoming, known as the “Weston County Solid Waste District Proposed 
Exchange” will be held Thursday, February 11, 2021 at 5:30 P.M.
considered by the State Board of Land Commissioners before a decis
this exchange proposal.  A complete Detailed Analysis of the proposal is available for online 
review at lands.wyo.gov. 

The hearing will convene via web conference and is open to the
comments or ask questions at the hearing, please register
will be streamed live at lands.wyo.gov

Written comments regarding the proposed land transaction may be submitted through 
Monday, March 15, 2021 to the Office of State Lands & Investments, Attn: Jessica Murkin, 
Herschler Building, 122 West 25
Comments may also be submitted by email to

This proposed exchange is expected to be considered at the April 8, 2021 State Board of 
Land Commissioners meeting.
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